
Senior Pastor’s Sharing - May 16, 2020 

Dear VCAC Members, 

1. As BC is slowly releasing some of the COVID 19 restrictions starting next week, I urge all of 

you to continue to exercise caution when you are expanding your social circle.  Church will 

continue to monitor the situation and decide the best time to open some of the physical 

gatherings at church. We follow closely the  government announcements.  It appears that our 

regular physical worship services wont be able to start anytime soon.    

Whatever we decide to do in the coming weeks or months, the safety of our members will be our 

top consideration. Please pray for wisdom for church leadership and the church ministries during 

this challenging time. We will update you regularly. 

For now, I pray that you will continue to use this unique opportunity to reflect on God's mercy 

and renew your love for Him.  

We will be distributing some cloth masks to our neighbors next week.  

We have started our first Cantonese Brothers Online Fellowship last Saturday. The only group 

that we have not set up an online gathering is the Sisters Fellowship. Hope that you can all join 

our online worships and fellowship gatherings. 

Blessings, 

  

PNorman 

 


